
 

Statement from the Prime Minister of Canada 

 

It is with great pleasure that I 
congratulate the recipients of the 10th 
annual Alberta Council for Global 
Cooperation’s (ACGC) Top 30 under 
30 award. 

You all serve as a wonderful example of 
the impact that young, ambitious, and 
determined individuals can have on their communities and beyond. Your 
significant contributions have positively influenced our country. 

Now more than ever, because of the COVID-19 pandemic, we need 
your ideas, unique perspectives, and continued efforts in making Canada 
a better country. Even though we face great difficulties, I know that 
motivated young people like yourselves will always find ways to inspire 
others and challenge our society to work for everyone. 

Keep working hard to make your dreams a reality and always stay 
engaged. You are the future and the present of our country. 

The pandemic has made planning and hosting events such as this one 
especially difficult, and I would like to thank the dedicated organizers at 
ACGC for making this event possible.  

Please accept my warmest welcome and best wishes for a successful and 
memorable event. 
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